
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you are all well.  

As a staff we have been looking at further improving our 

behaviour and reward systems and would like to open 

our own Hemington shop. This shop will exchange house 

points for prizes. The more you collect the better the 

prize if they choose to bank them. 

We would appreciate any donations of prizes (no matter 

the cost or size) to start stocking the shelves for its 

launch. We  have put together a wishlist and emailed it to 

you.  

I love BM bargains too  so  if  you spot anything whilst 

out shopping  we’d appreciate it.  

 

 

 

Our new behaviour policy will be shared with you next 

week after its launch. Exciting! Ask the children to explain 

it to you. 

On Tuesday 26th it is International languages day.      

Years 3-6 will have a special MFL lesson to celebrate this.  

Forset school is still a big hit.  Please look on Facebook to 

see lots of dirty, happy children!  The photos show how 

much fun they are  having whilst learning about   micro-

habitats and  minibeasts.  

 

Have a great week! 

Mrs Reay , Miss Timbrell 

and the Hemington Team. 

Date for your Diaries 

 

 

 

Harvest is being celebrated at Hemington 

School on Tuesday 3rd October 9-10.30.  

From Sept 25th donations we will be collecting non-

perishable items for the food bank. These can be hand-

ed to an adult on the gate in the morning or left on the 

bench by the door. 

 

 

 

Parents Evening October 10th 3.30-7.00pm (option of face 

to face or phonecall– info to follow) 

Seasonal Flu vaccinations will be held on 6 /11/2023. A 

letter will be  emailed out with a code to  consent to this. 

School photographer individual and siblings 28 /11 /2023 

 

 

  

 

Stars of the week are: 

Class 1: Eric for his superb story. 

Class 2: Annabelle for her amazing mystery story 

work. 

Class 3: Phoenix for her positive attitude to learning 

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of fame ‘ 

wall opposite the library.  

Photos on FACEBOOK Hemington Primary (Monday) 

I  WONDER WHO HAS THE POSTCARDS THIS WEEK?                                                   

 



House Points  so 

far……. 

Trent =118 

Witham=88 

Soar=64 

Derwent=83 

The winning team on the 

last Friday of half term get 

to come in non-uniform 

and have a treat. 

 Homework 

Please ensure that your child reads daily.  

Spellings are sent home weekly . Please practice these 

with your child across the week.  

Any extra  homework we’d love to see a photo                   

or bring it in.   

Stickers and a Facebook moment always encouraged. 

. 

 

 

 

 

             

School Dinner Menu                                                        

From Monday 18th September, we will be     

choosing from the Week 2 menu. 

After School Clubs Autum Term 2023 

Please contact the school office if you have any ques-

tions about booking into clubs. 

Monday - Artkids  

Tuesday - Soccer Stars—Multisports 

Wednesday - Lego Club  

Thursday - Soccer Stars—Gymnastics  

KS2 Football Club— Thursday 7th Septem-

ber. 

Menu change on Friday 29th Sept– looks tasty 


